November 2022

Dear Sir,

I hope this email finds you well. At the outset, We're really sorry for this late reply to your mail.

Our Society is really thankful for the project funds provided by your organisation SSVP St Cadoc's@Glasgow, UK. Your fund's definitely helped the needy ones in such a good way and they are grateful for that.

Furthermore, I'd like to give you the information of our reports regarding the fund usage. We've utilised it in such a way that it would reach for the most needed poor ladies who are working in fishing industry, mostly they are fisherwoman working for daily wages , and these money of total One Lakh Rupees, was divided and given to ten mostly needed ladies, each of them received Ten Thousand Rupees.

Finally, we're really thankful for your communities help, we've known that these are the money of most good hearted people and please let them know that we're really grateful to them also our prayers are with them. Thanks a lot for your organisation's help also we're looking forward to continue this twinning activity.

Yours Faithfully

Little Flower Women Conference, Vizhinjam, Trivandrum, Kerala, India